Commissiomaires

August 28, 2006 AUG 2 8 2006
Commissionaires Victoria, The Islands and Yukon VICTORIA AND VANCOUVER ISLANL
028 Cloverdale Avenue RECEIVED
Victoria, BC

VBX 2T3

Dear Sir:

This letter is to inform you that | was the successful candidate for the Municipal position
of Bylaw Compliance Officer for District of Oak Bay. My employment will commence
on September 5, 2006; therefore, 1 will retire from the Commissionaires as of September
5, 2006.

| want to take this time to thank the Corps for the employment opportunities that 1 have
experienced in fourteen years of employment. [ left the military afier twenty-three years,
moving out to Victoria with employment in place. Unfortunately, after three months the
business | was employed with went bankrupt. Being in the military family, I always knew
about the Commissionaires and turned to the Corps for employment.

The Corps has enabled me to learn numerous skills that have allowed me to pursue a
career in bylaw enforcement, from guarding the Dockyard gate, to issuing parking tickets
in Victoria, doing bylaw in Central Saanich and Oak Bay. It has been a positive
experience. | would not hesitate to recommend the Corps for any employment
opportunities.

Please pass on my thanks to the Headquarters staff for all they have done for me over the
last fourteen vears.

Sincerely,
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Ben Manning

Ben }‘\rfln.niﬂg
7793 Scohon Dove, Saanichton, BC
VEM 1K9
(250) 652-1821



